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The legislative session will begin in about a month and VLCT Advocacy is already hard at

work meeting with legislators, partners, and members. This session, the Weekly Legislative

Report (WLR) will be released each Monday. This change will allow Advocacy staff to

more confidently report on the issues that matter most to you. Fridays are often busy

days in the legislature with many committee meetings, floor discussions, and, later in the

session, votes on legislation. Releasing the report on Monday means that we'll be able to

update you the very next business day, instead of a whole week later. 

Read the latest WLR, find Advocacy Alerts, learn best practices for providing testimony,

and more at vlct.org/Advocacy. 
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